
A Message for Longport Mayor Nick Russo, Attention Longport Residents – Power Failure Caused 

Temporary Water Service Disruption, August 11th   

At approximately 6:15 this morning, August 11, 2022, a power failure caused a disruption in water 

service. Water service resumed approximately 15 minutes later at 6:30 am. If you are experiencing 

water issues or discolored water, please let the water run for 10 to 15 minutes to flush the system. This 

should address any concerns with discolored water. Thank you for your understanding.  


